
LIVESTOCK EXHIBITORS 
(Dairy, Beef, Sheep, Swine, Goats) 

 
In order to make pen & stall assignments a more efficient process, each exhibitor MUST complete a pen/stall 
request. This will allow the Barn Superintendents to be as accurate as possible when assigning pens/stalls, and will 
ensure that everyone gets a fair amount of space. It is ESSENTIAL that you are accurate with your animal counts – 
please do not include tack space in your animal counts. 
 
Please return a paper copy of this form to the mailbox outside the Fair Office on Fairgrounds or 
email to washburncountyfair@gmail.com. FORMS ARE DUE NO LATER THAN JULY 12, 2024 
AND JULY 11, 2025. They must be turned in with your livestock entries; if you enter online, you 
must still turn in a hard copy. 
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